
 

 
1114 Fair Oaks Avenue, South Pasadena CA  |  www.AztlanAthleticsFoundation.Org  

 

Aztlan Athletics 
FOUNDATION 
 

September 12,  2020 

 
On behalf of our participating non-profit community based beneficiaries, our Aztlan youth, 
and our membership, thank you for making this year a measurable success.  
 
A special acknowledgment to our Platinum donors that contribute yearly to our organization 
including the JAG Molina Foundation, The Molina Foundation, Aztlan Athletics LLC,  

We hope your and your families are safe and well. This year, due to the pandemic we have 

shifting the yearly AAF Gala as a virtual fundraising campaign. Your donation will help to 

continue to funds the services provided including youth summer running camps, scholarship 

awards, and to pay for various programs that are being undertaken by AAF.  Attached is the 

sponsorships deck for your consideration.  

New for 2020! All electric landscaping and mentoring program www.South-WestGreen.com 
   

We thank you in advance for your generosity and ongoing support. Included is the link to the 

AAF GoFundme campaign (https://gf.me/u/yvm6g2) to use and shared with family and 

friends.  

Kindest regards,  

Jose Luis Zavala, President & CEO | Jose@AztlanAthleticsFoundation.Org  

Cc Edgar Pelayo, Executive Vice President  


